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Thank you to those who attended the Northampton
Diwali Parade last Saturday. The children (including
former pupils) were able to show the crowds their

beautiful lights they created in the Diwali workshop.
It was a fantastic evening with a great atmosphere
and highly recommended if you have never been

before.  

DIWALI PARADE

November 13th-17th
Anti-bullying week
November 13th
Odd Socks Day
November 24th
Non-uniform - Christmas
Hamper donation
November 29th
Rockingham Clarinet Concert
November 30th
Sulgrave Holdenby House Trip 
December 1st
Hawking House Charity Day

In everything, set them an
example by doing what is good. 

Titus 2:7

December 5th
Panto Visit
December 7th
Christmas Jumper and Dinner
Day
December 8th
Nightingale Book and Biscuit
December 15th
Nativity to parents and
Christmas film night

We model respect in our schools
and we would like to remind all,

that when speaking to our school
staff, whether in person or on the

phone, and to people in the
community we do so respectfully. 



CLARINET CONCERT
The children in Rockingham class
have all been learning the clarinet
as part of a programme with
NMPAT (please don’t forget your
clarinets on Wednesdays). In their
final week, the children will perform
a live show for us. The parents of
Rockingham class are invited to
watch this performance in the
school hall on Wednesday 29th
November at 9.30am. 

If you wish to sign up for Spanish
club please see the link below.

https://www.kidslingo.co.uk/area/
spanish-classes-northampton-s-

w-towcester-olney/

SCHOOL PLACES

Do you know any families that
would like a Reception place next
September? 
Please let them know about us
and to book a tour by contacting
the office on 01604731172.
We also have limited spaces in
other year groups. 

If you wish to sign up for any
clubs run by Rhino or to book
any wraparound care please

visit:
https://rhinosportsacademy.co.u

k/kislingbury/

CHRISTMAS HAMPER
On Friday 24th November we
are holding a non-uniform
day. Instead of money
donation, we are requesting
items that can be put into
Christmas Hampers, which
will be up for grabs nearer
Christmas time. More
information to follow.  

PHONICS WORKSHOP
On Wednesday 29th November we are holding a
phonics workshop for all EYFS parents at 2.40pm in our
school hall. This is to introduce the programme of
learning and how parents can assist at home. 

Those that have recently visited the school would
have seen some of the changes to our interior. I

would like to say a huge thank you to Katie Barker
for all her hard work. 

Here are a few pictures of our school walls. 

TAKE A LOOK AROUND



If you have not had a chance to
donate yet, here is the poster

and QR Code. 

Our school has raised £256.20.
Thank you ever so much.


